HARPERS

April 20, 2001

Brian Lamb

C-SPAN

400 North Capitol Street, NY
Suite 650

Washington, DC 20001

Dear Brian,

Your take on Tom Paine was much more vivid on the screen
than I would have guessed from watching the making of it by a few
people in a small house on a cold morning in New Rochelle. I
obliged two of my children to attend the program, and I consider
them improved by their acquaintance with one of their illustrious
political ancestors.

Yours,






